## City Of Lexington Electoral Board

## Minutes

## January 27, 2020

A meeting of the City of Lexington Electoral Board was held on January 27, 2020 in the Registrars office in Lexington City Hall. Present: Vickie Turner, Vice Chair; Jan Yowell, Registrar and Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary.

The purpose of the meeting was to select Officers of Election to serve for 2020. The registrar will notify those who have been selected to serve.

It was suggested and agreed that the new Officers of Election work the primaries in order to be prepared for the November election. Training for the primary election will be held on February 15, 2020.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy Blackwell

Vickie Turner, Vice Chair

Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary